
The Mono County Sheriff’s Office is inviting public comments on its preliminary 
grant application to the California State Parks Off-Highway Motor Vehicle 
Recreation (OHMVR) Division to help manage off-highway vehicle recreation 
opportunities on public lands. 

The Mono County Sheriff’s Office is requesting funding for $88,000.00 for Law 
Enforcement Patrols  

The preliminary application will be available on the OHMVR Division’s Website 
at www.ohv.parks.ca.gov for review and comment from Tuesday, March 5, 2013 
through Monday, April 1, 2013. The Division’s Website will provide detailed 
instructions for accessing the preliminary application and submitting comments. 
Note, comments must be submitted via email to both the OHMVR Division and 
the Mono County Sheriff’s Office. Comments to the Mono County Sheriff’s 
Office should be submitted to Sergeant Jeff Beard at jbeard@monosheriff.org.  

For more information regarding the preliminary grant application please contact 
the Sergeant Jeff Beard at jbeard@monosheriff.org or at (760)-932-7549 
EXT.114. 

 


